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Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

SCHOOL MEALS - Christmas Panto 

 

As you know we will be heading out on Wednesday 28th November to the Panto at the 

MacRobert Centre, Stirling. 

Hot meals will NOT be available on return back to the school due to the kitchen staffs finishing 

time, packed lunches will need to be ordered for all pupils in receipt of a free meal, this also 

includes all P1-3, and all other children are required to bring in their own lunch.   

Children will eat their lunch on their return back to school.  

 

If your child is entitled to a free meal (this includes P1-3) and you would like to order one please 

mark it in the box on the reply slip below.  If you would prefer to provide their own packed 

lunch please also complete the box on the tear off slip and return it to the school immediately 

and no later than Friday 23rd November. 

 

Can I remind parents that a small snack is all the children need to take to the Panto along with a 

small bottle of water or fruitshoot. NO FIZZY JUICE or SWEETS CONTAINING NUTS. 

 

If you require any further information please contact the school office. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs P Brazill 

Head Teacher 

 

 

Christmas Panto – Wednesday 28th November 2018 

 

Pupil Name _______________________________________   Class _______________ 

Please indicate below your preferred choice. 

I will provide a packed lunch for my child on the day. □ 

My child is entitled to a free meal and I would like a packed lunch ordered.□ 

 

Print Name _____________________________   Signature ______________________ 

 

Date __________________________ 

 

 

Tel: 01236 794828 
Fax: 01236 786203 

E-Mail: ht@st-marys-cumbernauld.n-lanark.sch.uk  

Head Teacher 

Mrs P Brazill 
St. Mary's Primary School 

Liddel Road 

Cumbernauld G67 1JB 

 

Education Skills and Youth Employment 
Isabelle Boyd 

Assistant Chief Executive  
 

    


